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Dear Parents and Carers 

A warm welcome back following our Christmas break. We hope that you have all enjoyed 

the blessings of the Christmas season. I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of all 

the staff, to wish you all a very happy new year.  We would also like to extend our gratitude 

for the Christmas gifts, cards and wishes received. 

Today we joined together with the parish community to celebrate the Feast of the 

Epiphany, Jesus the new-born king is being revealed to the Wise Men after their long 

journey following the star.    

This weekend we will celebrate the Baptism of the Lord.  Through Jesus we are invited into 

God’s family and called children of God. 

Please find attached our half termly letter outlining the Way Truth and Life topics for the 

coming half term, you also have access to the Ten Ten parent Newsletter via the link below.  

www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/ 

Both resources allow you to share and support your child’s religious and spiritual 

development.  There will be a meeting for parents of pupils on this year’s Sacramental 

Programme on Wednesday at 6pm in the Parish Centre.  The children will be enrolled on to 

the Sacramental programme at mass next Saturday evening (14th January at 6pm).  

 
Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend.  
  
Best wishes   
  
Eileen Murtagh  
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